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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 12:01 PM
To: mike@fus1llc.com
Subject: FW: Notification of Duplicate E-filing  (E-filing ID = 24379)      Dkt 20200169

The original email below was returned as the filer entered an incorrect email address when filing 

electronically.  This message is being sent to corrected email address:  mike@fus1llc.com 
 

 
 

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 11:41 AM 
To: 'mike@fusillc.com' <mike@fusillc.com> 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E‐filing (E‐filing ID = 24379) Dkt 20200169 

 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 11957-2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  
 




